
 

                                                                                                                          Date: 16-11-2024  

To,  

The PAME, 
Greece. 
 

Subject: Solidarity for the proposed nationwide strike action 
 

All India Road Transport Workers’ Federation, a Class oriented Organisation 
affiliated to TUI(T) express solidarity and support to the proposed national strike 
on 24-11-2024 with the call “Money for Wagers- Education-Health. The Employers 
all over the Globe are playing with the lives of the workers in different ways to 
extract more and more profits. The neo liberal Governments are allowing them to 
do so and extending all out support.  
 
At this juncture, unity is the strength and the struggle is the weapon of the 
working class to combat the employer’s onslaughts. Ultimately the struggles and 
the workers will be the winners.  
 
It is highly appreciable that the PAME is continuously conducting struggles to 
defend the rights of the Workers, Employees, Teachers, Students and the People 
of Greece at large and against the onslaughts of the Employers and the repressive 
actions of the Government. We once again extend our support and solidarity for 
the proposed nationwide strike. 

Workers of the World unite 
 

                                                                                            Yours Sincerely 

                               
         General Secretary 
  


